
                                                                     by Felicity Preston, Principal

I had the pleasure today to attend a Sutherland Network of Schools High Potential Gifted 
Education (HPGE) Student Workshop day. Principals, the HPGE teacher coordinators and 4 
identified HPGE students from all 21 schools in our Sutherland Network attended a workshop 
to share and discuss what High Potential and Gifted Education looks like in our schools. I was 
so proud of our representatives - Kieran H, Zoey M, Rosa S and Mila T - who shared our 
strengths, provided great insights and even invited our Director Educational Leadership 
(pictured) to our school to visit their classrooms in Week 5 of this term. 

       Next Week 

❖ Thursday- Book Week Author Visit and Character 
Dress up Day 



                                                                                                          Athletics Carnival 

The CWPS Athletics Carnival was a fantastic day filled with outstanding sportsmanship, enthusiasm and 
vibrant house spirit. Well done to all students who participated and gave their best on the track and field!
A heartfelt thank you to our amazing parent volunteers for your time, support and energy on the day. 
Our carnival simply wouldn’t be possible without your ongoing dedication each year.
Ribbons: Students who placed 1st, 2nd or 3rd in their events will receive their ribbons at the Week 4 
assembly.
Zone Athletics: Students who have qualified for the Zone Athletics Carnival will receive further information
shortly. Stay tuned!
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